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Gardening club at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Some of our residents enjoyed joining in for our Gardening Club on Tuesday 26 April here at The Old Downs Residential Care

Home.

Everybody thoroughly enjoyed choosing and planting the flowers to go into our lovely hanging baskets.

It was a lovely sunny day and we planted petunias, geraniums, dianthus and lobelia. Beautiful!

 

 


